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My family has gone to st.vincent for care for a very long time. The nurses and doctors 

have always been wonderful. The current replacement nurses have been subpar. 

They don't seem to know what they are supposed to to and spend more time chatting 

then caring for patients (family members current experience). I would very much like 

to know how much Providence is spending on these not great replacement nurses 

that they could be paying the great nurses they already had. 


